® PARSONS BEHLE & LATIMER

A Professional Law Corporation

June 30, 1993

Douglas Larsen

Director of Economic Regulation
PacifiCorp

One Utah Center, Suite 800

201 South Main Street

Salt Lake City, Utah 84140-0008

RE:  Proposals for DSR Cost Recovery
Dear Doug:

On Monday, June 28, 1993, I received a copy of the minutes from the seventh
DSR Technical Conference. Attached to the minutes are several proposals for rate-making
treatment of DSR Investments.

The minutes also contain a schedule requiring parties who wish to include
their positions in the final report to submit them to PacifiCorp by July 1, 1993 so that the
comments can be distributed to all parties before the next meeting of the Technical
Conference to be held on July 13, 1993.

The Utah industrial electric consumers ("UIEC") represented by this firm
would like to have their comments included in the final paper to be submitted to the Public
Service Commission. However, the UIEC find it impossible to comply with the short time
period allowed for response.

As you know, the UIEC have objected to this collaborative due to the
additional expense they must incur in order to participate, and due to the absence of the
constitutional and statuory safeguards and guarantees of due process. Nevertheless, the
UIEC have participated to the extent they have in an attempt to avoid being unfairly
prejudiced in future proceedings before the Public Service Commission. It is, therefore,
important to UIEC that the collaborative process not go forward without recognizing the
UIEC’s position.
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For that reason, the UIEC feel compelled to respond to the proposals that
have been suggested. In order to do so, however, the UIEC will require, at a minimum, 20
days from the date we received the proposals, or until July 19, 1993 to formulate a response.

If you anticipate a problem in accommodating the UIEC in this regard, please
contact me as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

WIJE/jp
cc: Public Service Commission
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